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Seven Bay Area Jurisdictions to Update Shelter-in-Place 
Order in Coming Days 

 
 
Redwood City, CA – The Public Health Order for people to shelter-in-place safely in their 
homes will soon be extended until at least May 1. Public Health orders are issued by the 
respective Health Officers of each jurisdiction.  The Bay Area is fortunate to have a group of 
dedicated public health leaders who are working together to address the interconnectedness of 
our region.  We have said an extension might be expected as we work together to slow the 
spread of the COVID-19 disease. Additional details about the updated order will be available 
when it is finalized in the next day or two.  

 

For more information about COVID-19 activities in these areas, Alameda, Contra 
Costa, Marin, Santa Clara, San Francisco, San Mateo, or Berkeley COVID-19 
websites. 
 

# # # 

 

MEDIA CONTACTS BY JURISDICTION 

ALAMEDA 

Neetu Balram 
Public Information Manager 
Alameda County Public Health Department 
925-803-7890 
EOC-PIO@acgov.org 

 

CITY OF BERKELEY 

City of Berkeley 

http://www.acphd.org/
http://www.acphd.org/
https://www.coronavirus.cchealth.org/
https://www.coronavirus.cchealth.org/
https://www.coronavirus.cchealth.org/
https://www.coronavirus.cchealth.org/
https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/
https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/
https://www.sccgov.org/sites/phd/DiseaseInformation/novel-coronavirus/Pages/home.aspx
https://www.sccgov.org/sites/phd/DiseaseInformation/novel-coronavirus/Pages/home.aspx
https://www.sfdph.org/dph/alerts/coronavirus.asp
https://www.sfdph.org/dph/alerts/coronavirus.asp
https://www.smchealth.org/coronavirus
https://www.smchealth.org/coronavirus
https://www.cityofberkeley.info/coronavirus/
https://www.cityofberkeley.info/coronavirus/
mailto:EOC-PIO@acgov.org
mailto:EOC-PIO@acgov.org


 
Matthai Chakko 
Public Information Officer 
(510) 995-0893 
 

CONTRA COSTA 

Contra Costa County Joint Information Center 
(925)608-5463 
DOC.PIO@cchealth.org 
 

MARIN 

Laine Hendricks 
Public Information Officer 
(415) 359-4508 
lhendricks@marincounty.org 
 
 

SAN MATEO 

County of San Mateo’s Joint Information Center 
(650) 779-9939 
smc_jic@smcgov.org 
 
Preston Merchant 
Public Information Officer 
(650) 779-9939 
SMC_JIC@smcgov.org 
 

SAN FRANCISCO 

Department of Emergency Management Joint Information Center 
(415) 558-2712 
dempress@sfgov.org 
 

SANTA CLARA 

County of Santa Clara Joint Information Center 
Media Line: (408) 808-7863 
pio@eoc.sccgov.org 
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